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November 3, 2023 

 
VIA ELECTRONIC DELIVERY 
 
Executive Director 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
500 East Capitol Avenue 
Pierre, South Dakota 57501-5070 
(605) 773-3201 
 
 Re: NewPhone Wireless, L.L.C. 
 
Dear Sir/Madam: 
 

Please accept this letter as NewPhone Wireless, L.L.C.’s request to voluntarily cancel its 
registration to provide wireless telecommunications services in the State of South Dakota. 
 
 NewPhone Wireless, L.L.C. asserts that there are no customers whose service would 
be impacted by this cancellation and that it is not currently marketing its services, and 
respectfully requests that said cancellation be effective upon filing of this letter.  Because there 
are no customers, there is no customer notice to give.  
 
 If you have any questions, or if we may provide you with additional information, please 
do not hesitate to contact our office at 770-232-9200 or via email at info@telecomcounsel.com. 
 
    Respectfully submitted, 
 
    /s/ Lance J.M Steinhart 
 
    Lance J.M. Steinhart, Esq.  
    Managing Attorney 
    Lance J.M. Steinhart, P.C. 
    Attorneys for NewPhone Wireless, L.L.C. 
 
cc: Henry Do  
  


